October 6, 1982

Melanie Cutler

Chief, Energy Section
Antitrust Division

U.S. Department of Justice
P. 0. Box 14141
Washington, D.C. 20044

Re: Byron Station OL Antitrust Review
In the Matter of Commonwealth Edison
Company (Byron Station, Units 1 and
2) Docket Nos. 50-454A, 50-455A

Dear Ms. Cutler:

Pursuant to Section 105(c)(2) of the Atomic Energy Act, as amended, and the
Commission's Rules thereunder, I am enclosing for your review and comment a
draft "Operating License Antitrust Review Finding of No Significant Change"
for the captioned n’ lear units. This document was prepared by the
Antitrust and Economic Analysis Branch, Office of Nuclear Reactor
Regulation.

[f you have any questions concerning this document or the nuclear facilities
in question, please give me a call.

Sincerel

Y »

Benjamin K Vogler
Deputy Antitrust Counsel
J
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